From: Sue Koger

To: HRULES Exhibits
Subject: Please support HB 4167 <<Susan Koger>>
Date: Thursday, February 20, 2020 2:20:42 PM

I am writing to urge you to support HB 4167.

We are in the midst of a climate crisis: droughts, heat waves, and raging fires are clear signs of
the "new normal™. The main polluting industries and their political allies are maneuvering to
slow or stop the legislative process, but they must NOT be allowed to prevail. This bill has
had extensive work, input and public process over the past five years, and | urge you to
support its adoption.

Thank you for your service.

Susan Koger, Ph.D.

3666 Aldous Ave. S
Salem, OR 97302
503-370-6341

skoger@wil lamette.edu
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